
“DO THIS IN MEMORY” PROGRAMME 

FOR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

3rd April 2023 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Guardians of Primary 4 pupils who are making the Sacrament of Holy 

Communion this year. 

 

Though some families may be away over the School Holidays, I am Writing to invite you to 

come with your family to the 7.30pm Mass of the Last Supper on Holy Thursday evening 

 (6th April) in St Patrick’s Church, Ballyphilip.  This Mass celebrates Jesus giving us Himself 

in the Holy Eucharist (Holy Communion), and is a very special celebration in the lead-up to 

Easter. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Holy Thursday. 

 

All best wishes for a Happy Easter and restful holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Feargal McGrady PP. 


